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JULY 2022 
 

Medicaid Appeal Address & Fax Number Update 

Dear Providers, 
 
As a reminder, the Medicaid appeal address and fax number has changed as of April 1, 2022. Please 
follow the directions below to identify where to send each type of appeal.  
 
Pre-Service Member Appeals (appeal for services that have not been rendered) 
 
Mail: Meridian  

ATTN: Appeals department  
PO Box 44287  
Detroit, MI 48244 

 
Fax: 833-341-2044 
 
Post-Service Appeals (appeal for services that have been rendered)  
 
For dates of services prior to April 1, 2022: 
 
Mail: Meridian 

ATTN: Appeals department 
PO Box 44287 
Detroit, MI 48244 

 
Fax: 833-341-2044 
 
For dates of service April 1, 2022 and onward: 
 
Mail: Meridian  

ATTN: Appeals department  
PO Box 8080 
Farmington, MO 63640-8080 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Meridian 
 
 
 
 
 
 


